
 

 

 

 

Dear students and families, 
 
Muslim students and families are invited to an information session to learn about and support 
the development of a social connection group for HWDSB Muslim students through sharing of 
ideas and concerns about life in our schools. 
 
HWDSB staff support will be provided by social worker Rahil Emami, and educator Farhanna 
Khan. We are excited to offer this new opportunity to students and families from any HWDSB 
school. 
 
The event will: 

• Introduce staff working to support Muslim families at HWDSB. 
• Introduce the concept of this new social connection group. 
• Provide time for families to raise questions, comments and ideas.  

 
We believe this will help families share their voice directly with Board staff, and will help 
HWDSB learn about and respond to concerns that are raised.   We are looking forward to 
working alongside families in support of Muslim students.  This is important as we look forward 
to a successful start to the 2021-22 school year.  
 
If you know anyone who may benefit from this social group, please pass on the posted letter. 
We look forward to seeing some familiar faces and some new friends as we gather 
online.   There are two opportunities for participation: 
 
 
Details: 

• Tuesday, June 29, 2021, from 2 to 4 p.m. Meeting will occur on Microsoft Teams. Please click on 
this link to join.  

 
OR 
• Wednesday, June 30, 2021, from 6 to 8 p.m. Meeting will occur on Microsoft Teams. Please click 

on this link to join. 
 

Dates will also be scheduled over the summer. We will share details soon.  
 
If you have questions, please email Rahil Emami at remami@hwdsb.on.ca or call 289-244-
2625. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ODM0NmI0ZmMtZTRiNS00NmIxLWE3M2EtYTBmNmNiYTYxZmQ3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227afeaf6a-b1be-4c83-a974-c43a8b215634%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%225344c908-57df-4f43-9747-a3c120d5f48a%22%7d
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